

# Coordination Standup notes 2015-01-23

## Date

23 Jan 2015

## Attendees

- Kian-Tat Lim, Mario Juric, Jacek Becla, John Swinbank
- Guests: Ashley Sands

## Discussion items

Who	Notes
Jacek	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• No blockers</li><li>• Experimenting with special hipchat channel in place of daily standups for db team</li></ul>
John	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• No blockers</li><li>• Planning for S15, assessing progress of W15<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Meeting with Jim Bosch this afternoon to consider LDM-240 status etc</li></ul></li><li>• Experimenting with the JIRA REST API.<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ <a href="https://gist.github.com/jbecla/5b966e0988e5a95ab8de/revisions">https://gist.github.com/jbecla/5b966e0988e5a95ab8de/revisions</a> for now</li><li>◦ Updated/revised/fixed version coming in a proper git repository "soon"</li></ul></li></ul>
Xiuqin	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Xiuqin and Gregory are attending UML/SysML training at Tucson.</li><li>• Will finish W15 re-panning and S15 planning next week.</li></ul>
Simon	
K-T	
Frossie	